
From: Jon Anglin
To: Mike Murray
Cc: Paul Stevens
Subject: Re: commercial fishing question
Date: 03/23/2010 01:40 PM

Mike, 

The State Regs. prohibit commercial fishing south of Ramp 4, except for an
approximate 3 month period from about Jan.1 to April 1 each year.  In 10 years I
have only seen it done about 4 times in total.

Jon Anglin
Operations Chief
Division of Law Enforcement and Emergency Services
Outer Banks Group (Cape Hatteras, Wright Brothers, Fort Raleigh)
252-473-2111 ext. 138

▼ Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS

Mike
Murray/CAHA/NPS 

03/23/2010 08:46 AM

To Jon Anglin/CAHA/NPS@NPS

cc Paul Stevens/CAHA/NPS@NPS

Subject commercial fishing question

Jon,

Do commercial fishermen fish at Bodie Island Spit south of Ramp 4?  If
"yes," is it a regular or occasional practice (and under what conditions
does it occur)?

Thanks,

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed.  This communication may contain information
that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally
exempt from disclosure. 
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